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MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 1, 1976 

DICK CHENE~ 

JERRY H. J0.1JCJ 

Herb Klein reports that Reagan's man, Deaver, the new party chairman 
in CalifQrnia, mentioned today publicly that the President had not called 
Ronald Reagan. Herb recommends that he do so for public appearance 
if for no other reason. 

I Leave this suggestion in your good hands. 
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